
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Friars Way Sidewalk 
 
We request that the matter of sidewalks for Friars Way be referred back for further input 
from the public.  
  
We have communicated with the 9 homes nearest to our residence and all 9 oppose the 
sidewalk as a waste of our taxpayer dollars on an unwanted and unnecessary project. 
  
We understand that a large part of the rationale for a sidewalk is the safety of children 
and seniors. Of the 9 households described earlier, 4 are seniors and 5 have school-
age children and all oppose the new sidewalk. 
  
At a time when there are so many residents of London desperately in need of 
assistance, we prefer to see our tax dollars spent on the homeless rather than on an 
unwanted sidewalk. 
  
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
  
Al and Valerie Belecky 
15 Friars Way 
  
  

 


